The Student Christian Movement

Ecumenical Campus Work With Students at Bryn Mawr, Haverford and Swarthmore Colleges

CO-OPERATING DENOMINATIONS: BAPTIST, EPISCOPAL, LUTHERAN, METHODIST, PRESBYTERIAN, UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST

August 5, 1960

MR. TOM V. LITZENBURG, JR Director

Office: 625 Montgomery Ave. Bryn Mawr, Pa.

Telephone: LA 5-0469 MU 8-3829

Dr. Jose Maria Ferrater Mora Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Dr. Ferrater Mora:

You will recall receiving a letter from my office late last Spring that embodied an invitation to participate in a Student Christian Movement lecture series on philosophical and theological ethics. Although you expressed some interest in the topic matter, you were unable to accept the invitation. You suggested, at that time, that you would be most anxious to participate in the lectureship program, of the Student Christian Movement, during the following academic year. On behalf of the SCM and the in-coming director of this movement, Mr. David C. Scott, I wish to extend to you an invitation to participate in the Fall lectures that are now, in the planning stage.

Once again, our invitation is extended om the basis of the conversation you offered during the course of the Inter-Faith panel that discussed "What is Religion". In evaluating this panel discussion, a majority of students felt that your particular perspective appeared to be the most articulate and responsible point of view put forward. There has been a continued interest in arranging an opportunity that would allow you to continue the general sort of discussion you initiated at that time. To this end, we are inviting you to address yourself to the following topic: "A Philosophical Examination and Evaluation of Religious Experience". The content and direction of such a lecture will be left entirely to your discretion. However, I will be most happy to engage in any preliminary conversations that you might feel are necessary to plan such a lecture. I will be available for this purpose for the duration of the summer.

The date that has been selected for this particular lecture is Sunday, December 11, 1960. We hope to have the majority of our Fall lecturers confirmed within the next ten days or so. It is to the facilitation of this end that I ask that you give an early consideration to this invitation.

Hoping that I will hear affirmatively from you in the near future. I remain

Summer Address: Swedesford & Warner Rds Wayne, Pennsylvania Sincerely yours.

Sincerely yours.

Sincerely yours.

Tom V. Litzenburg. Jr.